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S C R I B B L I N G  S C  K I B E S

SCENE OF A  BROOK

busy
li ttle 

you
Proci ous 

brook, how 
s e em I
All day you merrily 
chatter and sing a3 
the lilies and ferns 
sway back and foj*th 
v/ith the v/ind and oc
casionally glance below 
at their reflection.
Then evening draws her 

curtains, .but your per
sonal charms and pretty 
features sparkle sc 
that the stars jocu
larly wink at them
selves while peeping 
into your mirror.
At midnight when 

silence enveloxjes all 
else in the world, you 
and your inseparable 
rhythmic ripple
trickle on down through 
the green pasture where 
the thirsty stock can 
take a cool drink of 
your waters. On, on,and 
on down you flow to 
where the eager river 
grasps the arms of her 
child ond rushes onward.
Again morning finds 

you "fresh as a lily," 
ready to face a new day 
as a companion for the 
lonely.
Gentle, little brook, 

if only man would use 
vou as a model, what ak*____  *

world

h Y  SURPRISE

On my trip 
Washington, D. 
surmicr I had a 
ing surprise, 
told that i< 
and his v;ifo 
I Carrol, wore

much bettor 
Viould b e .

this

T? V- T

Oc T h INGEKS
Vv i

back from 
C. th.is 
thril].- 
I v.'as 

K2rse.v 
Georgia 

on the 
same train. Then and 
there I decided I 
would see them.

Y (h o n  VIC pulled up at 
the station at Rocky 
Mount, I made a 
spccial effort to keep 
a sharp eye out for 
them. At that moment 
it all happenedj there 
in front of my window 
wore Kay, his wife, 
and his" mother. My 
favorite band leader 
standing right in
front of me  -I
could hardly boliove 
my eyes I Mr. and Mrs. 
Kyser looked just 
like their pictures; 
therefore I was not 
let down.
You see, then that 

my trip to Washington 
more than just

j
was
seeing the cit 
a glimpse of 
wood too.

j  > had 
Holly-

J.G.C,

A- \ N

son , N.C

WHEN AUTUnN LEAVES 
ARE FALLING

To
4* ^

take a v;alk in au- 
rmn is one of the 

moot enjoyable ways a 
student can spend a 
fev/ hours. VJhethcr in 
town or the country, 
there is plenty of
beauty evoryv/here, A 
long the' streets, as 
in the woodland, the 
changing colors of
leaves on the trees 
seem to brighten the 
funeral for dead flov/- 
ers. One forgets the
fallen petals of the
roso v/hen roaming over
countryside, viewing 
the background of
groen, yellow, scarlet, 
and brown,

P. ITixon

WE HAV E  A

LAKGE VARIETY
IN M A N Y

CO LO K S 6 STYLES


